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Jacobs School Blue Notes 
For the week of September 17, 2018 

Dates to Remember 
Sept 13—Hull High School Open House 
Sept 14—Library Volunteer Meeting 10am 
Sept 17—School Committee 7pm @ HHS 
Sept 17—PTO Meeting 7pm @ MMS 
Sept 20—PTO Staff Breakfast 
Sept 20—Memorial Middle School Open House 
Sept 28—Room Parent Orientation 9:30am 

Bookmark our new website! 
http://www.hullpublicschools.org/

elementary-school  

A Note from the Principal 

Open House was a huge success.  It was wonderful to 
see both past and present students and families. 

During our Open House, each classroom teacher had a 
signup sheet for a Room Parent.  On Friday, September 
28th there will be a meeting from 9:30-10 for room 
parent orientation.  Do not feel obligated to attend the 
meeting if you have been a room parent in the past and 
feel you know the role.  

One of my favorite things last week was having lunch 
with the students who read more than 15 books over 
the summer.  Mr. Shaw and I enjoyed our lunchtime 
immensely.  We had fun conversations about summer 
vacation, movies & TV shows they love and more.  Last 
Friday, we had our first all-school assembly where we 
showed a video created by last year’s 5th-Grade Student 
Council members to demonstrate following our Core 
Values and being RAD. 

Starting this year all students will be taking six Health 
classes during one of the three trimesters in which they 
have an extra PE block.  Students will learn about 
nutrition, heart health, hygiene, self-esteem, social and 
communication skills. Any questions about the health 
lessons, please email Mrs. Leonard 
kleonard@town.hull.ma.us 

Just a few reminders about bus transportation:  

 Kindergarten students must have an adult meet 
them at the bus stop to get off the bus. The 
adult must be visible to the bus driver before the 
Kindergartener gets off the bus. If someone 
other than a parent or guardian is picking a 
student up at the bus stop, the bus driver must 
be given a note as to who will be getting the 
Kindergartener off the bus. 

 Parents/Guardians may not board a school bus.  
If there is an issue, tell the bus driver, and 
he/she will report it to a staff member at school. 

 Please contact Mr. Shaw if there are any 
concerns or problems on the bus. 

Together we make the Jacobs the best it can be. 

-Mrs. Cappadona 

ForsythKids Dental forms must 
be returned ASAP is you want 
your child to receive a dental 

exam during Forsyth’s upcoming 
visit to the Jacobs School. 

 

A Message for Parents/Guardians 
from the Hull PTO: 

Please join the PTO in hosting a Welcome 
Back Teachers and Staff Breakfast on 
Thursday, September 20, at the Jacobs 
Elementary School. This is a wonderful 

way to show the teachers, faculty and staff 
how much we appreciate their dedication 
to our children. The PTO is asking for food 
donations for this event. Please sign up to 

donate at 
 https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090b

4eabae2ba1f94-welcome  

Thank you for your support! 
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